
 
To the Parents/Guardians of students, 
 
This letter is to provide information to those who drop off and pick up their children at school to 
make things safer for all students at the school. 
 
There have been a number of complaints this year, as was the last few years, regarding the 
driving behaviors of some people dropping off and picking up children at the school.  The 
following is a list of driving offences commonly seen (but not limited to) in and around schools 
(the dollar amount behind these violations are the fines associated to the offences under the 
Motor Vehicle Act): 
 

1) Illegal Parking  
a) in no parking zones $40 
b)  double parking $81 
c)   fail to park off roadway $109 
d) parking on or too close to crosswalk $40 
e) parking too close to or blocking driveways $40 
f) obstruct traffic by parking $81 
g) park on or near crosswalk $40 

 
2) Unsafe U-Turn  $121 
3) Reverse when unsafe $109 
4) Fail to stop for pedestrian in crosswalk $167 
5) Fail to obey stop sign  $167 
6) Fail to obey school crossing guard $167 
7) Children not properly secured in proper child restraint $109 
8) Speed in School Zone $196 (up to 20 Km/hr over) $253 (21-40 Km/hr over) above that is 

Excessive speeding & the fine increases accordingly. 
 

Officers from the Delta Police Department will be attending the school at undisclosed times 
throughout the school year and will be ticketing drivers for observed violations.   
 
The goal is to ensure that all children attending \school will arrive at school and head home 
safely. 
 
Thank you in advance to those who continue to drive and park in a manner that respects the 
safety of the students at the school. 
 
 
 
Traffic Services Section  
Delta Police Department 

 


